
CEPP meeting October 10, 2012 

Minutes 

In attendance: Michael Arnush (Chair); Peter von Allmen, Josh Ness, Beau Breslin, Chris Kopec, Bill 
Lewis, Benjamin Bechand (’14), Emily Kowal (’13) and Hope Casto. 



questions being represented on the revised Dean’s Card. The responsibility lies with individual 
departments to revise long forms; however, DOF/CAPT can offer advice or models that work 
well.  
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